
 

 

bulletin 

Our brand new industry partner Geelong 
Technology Group is in full swing with our first 

year student Liam,  who is studying a Certificate 
III in Information, Digital Media and Technology.  

 
Supported by his industry mentor Jay, Liam has 

been learning how to dismantle, analyse and 
rectify issues with PC's and laptops.  

 
Thank you Geelong Technology Group and 
Mentor Jay  for your support of our P-TECH 

Program. 


